
This is an important message from Forestville Central School District.   
 
Next week, Wednesday, April 21st at 7:00 p.m., we will be hosting a zoom 
meeting for all parents of Forestville Central School District students.   
 
We have reviewed the New York State Department of Health guidelines.  We 
will be sharing with you our important updates and how these new guidelines 
impact Forestville.  We will also be reviewing the changes to our school plan and 
answer any questions you may have. 
 
The number of students and staff that have tested positive for COVID-19 this 
week has been very concerning to many.  With the infection rates in mind, we 
need to take a slow and thoughtful approach as we change our school plan.  The 
guidance also requires us to consider the infection rates as we plan to have 
students return to school in an in-person model.   
 
If you need more information about the zoom meeting being held next 
Wednesday at 7:00 p.m., please email info@forestville.com.   If you are interested 
in attending this meeting via zoom, please contact Kristin Irwin 
at kirwin@forestville.com or call 965-6539. 
 
The health and safety of our students and staff continues to be our top 
priority.  We are going to maintain our due diligence in all of the safety 
measures.  We want to make sure everyone is safe.  We will continue to closely 
monitor our infection rates as we move through the next few weeks. 
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